
 

 

 

 

 

 

New Parents’ Open Evening  
 

Wednesday 1 December 

5.30pm - 7.00pm 
  

Is your child starting primary school in 

September 2022?  If so, look no further! 

 

Parents & children are warmly invited to our 

open evening where you will be taken on a tour of 

our school, have the opportunity to look 

around our Early Years Foundation Stage and 

meet & talk to staff & pupils. 

 

 We look forward to meeting you! 
  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


